

Dear Parent/Carer,

30th September 2021

## RE: Year 7 Settling-in Evening – Wednesday 6th October 2021

Firstly, we would like to congratulate your child on a positive start to their time at Oasis Academy Enfield. Year 7s have been positive, hardworking, and kind throughout their first few weeks, and it has been a pleasure to welcome them into our Academy.

Secondly, I am writing to invite you to the 'Year 7 Settling-in Evening' on Wednesday 6th October. The evening runs from 5.00pm to 6.30pm. As this is an exciting transition for students, we are keen to ensure that they are settled and content. You will have the opportunity to speak to your child's form tutor and discuss their start at Oasis Academy Enfield, their commitment to learning and any questions or concerns you may have.

We will have a variety of support available during the evening to help with any concerns or issues you may have. This includes support with several of our learning platforms such as 'Show my Homework' and 'My Child At School', as well as technical support available for any issues with student IPADs/Emails. In addition, we will be discussing how you can best support your child with appropriate uses of social media, which is incredibly important at this time with all the technology that is accessed both in and out of the academy.

Please use the link below to book a place at this event

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zz3XjXy17EC3-HVbUS2few6zB0AN-1JppVVV6LrYSxUOEZXSzg0Vkg5NTE5VDU2WEwzWjJWRE9BUS4u

Please do not hesitate to contact your son/daughter's Form Tutor or Head of Year if you have any queries regarding this event.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Teresa Dickson Year 7 Head of Year and Transition Co- Ordinator



